
 

 

 

APPOINTMENT POLICY 
 

In order to meet all our patient needs, Grover 

Dental Care encourages 2 business days’ notice 

for any changes to your reserved appointment. 

 

Please honor our appointment policy as we 

have reserved this time specifically for your oral 

health needs.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation  


